
H a n d c r o s s  B o w l s  C l u b
N e w s l e t t e r  I s s u e  9  – S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 2

Welcome to the September 2022 issue of the Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter.
The end of the playing season appears to be fast approaching, with just 8 more 
matches left.
The Mid-Sussex League has completed, and although the club began the campaign 
very well with a 10-0 win, unfortunately the rest of the matches were lost.

For the club friendly matches, the statistics are as follows, at the time of writing:
Played (out of 41) 33 (73%)
Matches Won 14 (42%)
Total Shots For 1745 (47%)

More detailed information can be found on the club’s web site.

Remaining Matches for 2022
Please remember to add your name to the 

match sheets for all of the remaining matches 
for the 2022 season.

Finals Day
The club Finals Day will take place this season 
on Sunday 11th September 2022, from 10 a.m.
Please come along and support the finalists in 
there quest for the much sort after trophies.
A buffet lunch will be provided to registered 

members and their guests.

Fred Batten
It is with a feeling of great sadness that we have to report the death of 
Fred Batten.
He was a long serving member of our club and an enthusiastic bowler 
who supported us in any way he could. He helped the green keeper with 
tending our green and will be missed by all his fellow bowlers.
Rest in Peace, Fred 


